
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 7 Theatre Arts summary curriculum map/core concepts 
 

AUTUMN SPRING SUMMER 
Half term 1: 

Getting to know 
theatre 

Half term 2: 
Exploring movement 

and Dance 

Half term 3: 
Exploring Evacuees 

Half term 4: 
Time Travel and 

imagination 

Half term 5: 
Working with scripts  

“The 39 Steps” 

Half term 6: 
“Matilda” the Musical 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

 
 A range of basic vocal 

and physical skills and 
techniques 

 Stage locations and 
staging types 

 How to use basic body 
language 

 How to extract 
meaning from a script 

 How to create and 
format a script 

 How to work with a 
stimulus to create work 
for performance 

 
 A range of basic key 

movement and skills 
 How to learn a 

movement sequence 
 How to use basic 

choreography skills 
 How to use action, 

space dynamics when 
creating movement 

 How to apply 
movement skills 
creatively 

 

 
 Why children were 

evacuated in WW2 
 How to use theatre arts 

techniques to feel 
empathy 

 How to use a range of 
character creating skills 
and techniques 

 How to use theatre arts 
techniques (vocal and 
physical) to create 
increasingly effective 
material 

 

 
 how to apply creativity 

and imagination to 
design set and props 

 how to apply 
movement skills in 
more depth 

 how to use vocal skills 
effectively when 
performing an 
advertisement 

 how to develop 
character creation 

 about Foley sound and 
soundscapes 

 
 how to extract 

information from a 
script 

 how to approach 
overcoming staging 
difficulties 

 how to create a 
groundplan 

 how to develop voice 
skills further for 
performance 

 how to create a new 
scene for a play 

 how to rehearse  

 
 how to explore and 

develop character 
 how to explore scenes 

from a musical using 
linked freezeframes 
and transitions 

 how to create a dance 
sequence 

 how to create a scene 
from a musical 

 how to rehearse more 
effectively 

 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

freezeframe 
thought tracking 
tone 
tempo 
pitch 
 

action 
space 
dynamics 
choreography 
string of movement 
canon and unison 

script 
hotseating 
role on the wall 
bodypropping 

soundscapes 
set 
props 
 

groundplan 
articulation 
subtext 
projection 

musical 
chorus 
ensemble 
transitions 
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